
 Holywell News  
Important Dates: 

 

12.05.15—5.30pm New Nursery and Reception 

Parents Evening. 

 

13.05-15.05.15—Year 4 Robinwood residential 

 

18.05-22.05.15—PAF Gift amnesty week.   

 

19.05.15—6pm PAF meeting 

 

21.05.15—9am Nursery and Reception  

assembly 

 

22.05.15—School breaks for half term holiday 

 

01.06.15—School resumes for all children 

 

11.06.15—9am Year 1 class assembly 

 

18.06.15—9am Year 2 class assembly 

 

15.06.15—2.30pm Year 3 class assembly 

 

27.06.15—1pm-4pm School Summer Fayre 

 

 

 

Headteacher : Mrs Sarah Brett  web: www.holywell.northumberland.sch.uk 

Tel: 0191 2370384  e mail admin@holywell.northumberland.sch.uk      

Parents Forum contact :Text:  0778 935 0947 

e-mail: holywell.parentforum@northumberland.gov.uk 

Suggestion box: outside school office 

Reminders: 

To ensure the health and safety of 

everyone: 

 Dogs are not permitted on school 

grounds. 

 Please push bikes or scooters whilst 

on the year to prevent accidents. 

 Children line up from 8.55am each 

day and are taken into school by 

their class teacher. To avoid    

congestion and to safeguard pupils, 

adults are asked to leave children 

in the care of their teacher on the 

yard (except Reception and Nursery 

pupils who may be accompanied to 

their class). 

NEWS 

The PAF will also be holding a ‘gift amnesty’ week 

from 18th to 22nd May.  They are asking for  

unwanted new and sealed gift items.  There will be a 

collection bin on the yard.  All donations will be very 

gratefully received.  

 

We will be holding a meeting on Tuesday 12th May 

at 5.30pm for parents/carers of children who will be 

in our Nursery or Reception in SEPTEMBER 2015 

only— we look forward to seeing our new (and  

current!) parents/carers then. 

 

 

 Stars of the Week 

w/e 24.04.15  Christian & Lexi (N)  Evie & Lexi (R)  Joe (Y1) McKenzie F (Y2) Joe (Y3) Josh C (Y4)  

 




